
 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC N°17/24 
 

 
We inform our esteemed customers that the Territorial Secretariats 

FILT-CGIL Novara VCO and UILTRASPORTI Novara VCO declared they 
were joining the national strike for the day  

 

Friday 29th November 2024 
entire daily performance 

 
The following  guaranteed service slots will be ensured: 
- from 06:00 to 08:40 and from 16:30 to 19:50. 
 
The guaranteed service slots are highlighted on the official 

timetables of the NLM "guaranteed trips" section. 
 
Possible inconveniences could occur outside of them. 
 

The aforementioned methods will take place in compliance with the 
minimum services and guarantee bands, as provided for by Law 146/90 
and subsequent amendments and additions, as well as by the regulations 
in the transport sector and by company agreements. 
 
1) 1) Members of trade unions amount to 42% of the staff; 
2) 2) In the previous strike the participation percentage was 73.60%; 
 
 
The above indicated, pursuant to law 146/1990, must be considered merely presumed deriving from 
analyzes of behavior during previous strikes. 
 
 

Arona, November 19th, 2024 
THE MANAGEMENT 

 


